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August 13, 2024 
 

To:    Chief Academic Officers 
 
From:  Joe Thiel 

Deputy Commissioner for Academic, Research, and Student Affairs 
 
RE:  Correction to Item #2011-LII0524 
 
On June 21, 2024, the Office of the Commissioner of Higher Education, OCHE, was made aware that a 
submission for a May Level II item was titled incorrectly.  
 
Throughout the approval process, on the Request to Plan Form, and on the Fiscal Analysis Form, Montana State 
University requested Item #2011-LII0524 to be titled BS in Economics – Environmental Economics and Policy 
Option.  However, the Curriculum Proposal Form, Academic Proposal Request Form, and the Academic 
Approval Memo from OCHE and the Montana Board of Regents all name the program: BS in Environmental 
Economics and Policy.   
 
As the change is not substantive, OCHE has approved the intended name and has adjusted the Academic 
Approval Memo to reflect this request.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Joe Thiel 
Deputy Commissioner for Academic, Research, and Student Affairs 
 


